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May 7, 2018 
 

 
 
Amber Daugs, Executive Director 
Grow It Forward Inc. 
PO Box 562 
Manitowoc, WI 54221-0562 
 
RE:  EVIDENCE OF CRITICAL RESOURCES AND INFRASTRUCTURE 
 
Dear Ms. Daugs, 
 
The City of Manitowoc grants permission to utilize the critical resource or infrastructure of the 
farmers market location (tax parcel 000-219-010, also known as 720 Quay Street, or the 
“Property”) to the 2018 FMPP Grow It Forward’s Strategic Capacity Building to Strengthen 
Direct Producer-to-Consumer Market Opportunities project for the time period of January 1, 
2018 through December 31, 2020 in the following way: 
 
The City of Manitowoc holds a ground lease with the Property owner which allows for use of 
the Property for public events including the farmers market.  The ground lease was executed in 
2012 for a period of 50 years and is attached for reference.  As long as the ground lease 
remains in effect and continues to allow for use of the Property for the farmers market, and as 
long as Grow It Forward Inc. is the City’s contracted farmers market manager, the City will grant 
permission to Grow It Forward Inc. to implement this project at the Property.  The City is 
responsible for the cost of maintaining the Property in a condition suitable for use by the 
farmers market. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Nicolas Sparacio 
Community Development Director 
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